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Friday 16th May 2025 
468th Edition                                                  

The Weekly Roar! 

Year 6 had an amazing time on their residential trip to Boreatton park earlier this week. They have 

shown such resilience, faced their fears head on and given everything 100%! We enjoyed flying 

through the air on the zipline, climbing to the highest heights for abseiling, splashing in kayaks in the 

lake and catapulting our friends in the giant swing.  

We are so proud of their positive attitudes and superstar behaviour - what a fabulous way to end 

their time at BLJS! 

We owe a huge thank you to our amazing staff and Governors. Planning and running our residentials 

takes a tremendous amount of effort, and they consistently go above and beyond, giving up their 

valuable time to accompany the children. Their hard work makes these memorable trips possible, and 

we are incredibly grateful for their dedication. 

 

 

 

YEAR 6 PGL RESIDENTIAL 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AWARD WINNERS 

The Headteacher Gold Awards were given to; 

 

Elsie 3B – Elsie consistently demonstrates a great attitude 

to learning. She works hard and always does her best – she 

is a star! Well done Elsie! 

Jessica 4S – for being an amazing member of 4S and always 

showing what a brilliant Banks Lane pupil looks like. Well 

done Jessica! 

Lily 5S – for being consistently helpful and kind. She has 

beautiful manners and always tries her best. Well done Lily! 

Year 6 PGL Group – you were all amazing! Thank you and 

well done! 

 

Last week’s Headteacher Merit Awards were awarded 

to: 

 

Louie 4S and Ella 6S 

 

A huge well done to all of our award winners! 

 

DOJO WINNERS 

 

Class winner – Class 4S 

 

Individual winner – Dorothy in 3S 

 

Team winner – Team Rashford 

 

Well done to all of our Dojo winners. 
 
 

 

STOCKPORT COUNTY 

 

 

Stockport County Community Trust is excited to announce the ‘County On The Pitch Takeover’, which will 

allow children in key stage 2 to play on the pitch at Edgeley Park. 

 

The dates of the ‘County On The Pitch Takeover’ are: 

 

Date: Tuesday 27th May 

Time: 10.00am to 3.00pm 

Gender: Boys and girls 

Age Group: 7 (Year 3) to 16 

Free of Charge 

For more information click the link below: 

https://forms.office.com/e/Zbr4C86TWZ 

  

Kicks Girl Only (year 6 only) -Football Event 

 

Date: Wednesday 28th May 

Time: 1pm to 4pm 

Age Group: 11 (Y6) to 16 

Free of Charge 

For more information click the link below: 

https://forms.office.com/e/fh8qe0nbzV 
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This week's Winners 

1st 3L – 100% 

2nd 3B – 98.3% 

3rd 6S – 97.9% 
 

Whole school attendance 

94.8% 

 
 

Happy Birthday to the following children who 

will be celebrating their birthday over the 

school holidays: 

Scarlett 3L 

Eddie 3L 

Harry 3L 

Emily 3S 

Atlanta 3S 

Eleanor 3S 

Anderson 3S 

Max 4L 

Grace 5B 

Mollie 5B 

Charlie 5B 

Orlando 5L 

Lucia 5S 

Ellie 5S 

Finley 6B 

We hope you all have a great time 

celebrating! 

 
 

 

 

   

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LEARNING POWERS 

MESSAGE OF THE WEEK 

A reminder that school 

closes today and re-opens 

on Monday 9th June 2025 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Year 3 Year 5  

Thursday 12th June 

Dialstone Lane Methodist Church Trip – class 3B & 

half of 3S 

Thursday 19th June 

Dialstone Lane Methodist Church Trip – class 3L & 

half of 3S 

Monday 16th June-Thursday 19th June 2025 

Stockport Walks 

Wednesday 18th June 

Conwy residential parent’s information meeting 5pm 

14th-16th July or 16th-18th July 2025 

Conwy Residential 

  

 

Year 4 Year 6  

10th, 11th, 12th June 

Multiplication Check assessment 

  

 
 

Whole School  

Friday 23rd May 

School closes and re-opens on Monday 9th June 2025 

Tuesday 10th June 

Writing morning begins. 8:45-9:15am. 

Thursday 19th June 

Class photos will be taken within school  

Monday 7th July 

Sports Day – more information will be sent closer to the time 

Tuesday 8th July 

Reserve Sports Day 

Thursday 10th July 

Front Row Music production. 3:30-4:00pm  

 

FANTASTIC 

ATTENDANCE 

AWARD 

IT’S YOUR BIRTHDAY! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher: Mr. E. Milner 

E-mail: headteacher@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk 

 

Address: Hempshaw Lane, Offerton, Stockport, SK1 4PR 

Tel: 0161 480 2330 

 

Admin: admin@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk 

Senco: senco@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk 

 

 

Year group email addresses: 

year3@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk 

year4@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk 

year5@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk 

year6@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk 

 

School website 

https://www.bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk/ 
 

 

 
 

CONTACT US 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOODBANK VOUCHERS 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A reminder that school can provide foodbank 

vouchers upon request. If you feel you would benefit 

from a Foodbank Voucher please contact the office 

on 0161 480 2330 or email admin@bankslane-

jun.stockport.sch.uk or alternatively contact 

Stockport Foodbank directly at 

foodbank@stockportfoodbank.org.uk 

 

Foodbanks can supply food, baby and hygiene items 

as well as bread, fresh fruit and vegetables.  

Support is not just for families on free school 

meals but for any family that is in genuine need of 

help and support.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
• Attached to The Roar today is our music parent leaflet. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the first week back after the half term, year 

4 will be doing their Multiplication Times Tables 

Check. This is a national test which all year 4 pupils 

across the country will be taking; they are tested 

using a computer. Year 4 have been working hard on 

their times tables and have had lots of practice. 

 

A letter and guidance for parents was sent via email 

on Thursday. Below is a link to the information 

leaflet.  

 
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/6724

ae64c053e87b6a0a81e4/Information_for_parents_

multiplication_tables_check.pdf 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 4 
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As technology is always changing, often at a fast pace, you may have questions or concerns about the latest 

games or apps that your child uses at home. If you do, please click here to access a wide range of articles and 

guides from the Stockport Online Safety Hub. If you are still unsure, please contact your child's teacher using 

the year group email addresses above. 

 

https://stockport.onlinesafetyhub.uk/ 

 

If you would like information on how to better protect your child online or would like to report an incident to 

CEOP, please click the link below. 

 

https://www.ceopeducation.co.uk/parents/ 

https://stockport.onlinesafetyhub.uk/
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